
From: Karen Matthews
To: Karen Matthews
Subject: G Prouten re: Blue community
Date: October 18, 2024 12:08:36 PM

> From: Geraldine Prouten < >
> Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2024 11:55 AM
> To: District Administration Centre Manager
> <DistrictAdministrationCentreManager@sd68.bc.ca>
> Subject: Blue community
>
> Please forward to whom appropriate.
>
> I am concerned about water rights.  Are Nanaimo Schools part of the global Blue Community program educating
and promoting about safe water, removal of bottled water, and Indigenous rights to clean water? I understand that
the City endorsed this and then withdrew its’ agreement later. I believe it is critical to educate our children about
water rights and all that implies. Some way the message has not been strong enough if you witness the purchasing of
bottled water at our local stores. It appears nobody gives the problem a second thought. I hope our schools are taking
this and other environment issues very seriously.
>
> Please let me know. Thank you.
>
> Sincerely,
> Geraldine Prouten

________________________________

This e-mail is privileged, confidential, subject to copyright, not intended for distribution, and may not be reproduced
without the authority of the sender. Along with privileged information of the organization, this email may contain
confidential personal information about students, their families or employees of NLPS. Receivers of this email are
reminded that they must not forward confidential personal information to anyone who is not authorized to receive it.
If you are not the intended message recipient, please contact the sender as soon as possible and do not disseminate,
distribute or copy this email. Any unauthorized use or disclosure is prohibited.

mailto:KMatthews@sd68.bc.ca
mailto:KMatthews@sd68.bc.ca

